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Dates for your calendar 

TERM 4 

3/12 Lake Illawarra High 

 School Orientation 

 Day for Year 6 

4/12 2016 Leader speeches 

 in Assembly 12.15pm 

7/12 Year 6 Farewell 

 Dinner/Dance 

 5.45pm - 9pm 

8/12 K - 6 Picnic Day 

9/12 Presentation Day  

 9.30 - 11am 

More information and notes to 

follow, closer to the events. 

 

TERM 1 2016 

27/1 Teachers return 

28/1 Students return 

 

You can do it! 

**PRESENTATION DAY ** 

Wednesday 9th Dec 9.30 – 11am 
 

Principal’s Message 
Stranger Danger 

With the arrival of warmer weather and school holidays just around the corner, we see 
many more young children walking to and from school, the park, pools or shops. If your 
child is walking on their own it is important that you discuss stranger danger and 
identify safe places within the community. Kidsafensw.org has a range of information 
and resources parents can use to start this discussion. 
 

BRAVE 

In order to assist students in resolving minor conflict at school we use the BRAVE 
strategy. Students are encouraged to: 

Be calm - Try to be calm and talk through the problem using a calm voice. If 
anyone is getting angry, walk away or say “We’re getting angry, let’s talk about 
it later”. 

Respect yourself and tell them to stop - Ask the person to stop. Remember to stay 
calm. Say, “Would you please stop? If you don’t, I’ll tell a teacher”. 

Attempt to ignore - If the other person continues the behaviour, try to ignore it by 
continuing on with your game or activity. 

Violence is not the answer - Fighting at school is not acceptable and will get you 
into trouble. Tell the person how you feel, listen to each other or walk away. 
Calm down and remember there are always two sides to the story. 

Express your feelings and concerns - Go to a teacher. Ask for help. Express how 
you are feeling. Talk to your parents. If the problem continues, keep 
expressing your concerns until things get better. 

Ebay Auctions 

We have a number of vouchers left over from our school fete that are now being 
auctioned off through Ebay.  All auctions commenced on 2/12/15 at 9am and close on 
9/12/15 at 9am. We require that all payments be made in cash and each voucher must 
be picked up from the school office. 

The 12-digit number can be used to search Ebay and locate the correct listing. The 
following items are available: 

3 x Oak Flats Bowling Club $20 Coffee Shop Vouchers (252191549473, 
252191551489, 252191553139) 

Crystal Bears $50 Gift Voucher (252191572361) 
Hangdog Climbing Gym 2 x Adult Passes (252191578406) 
Warrawong Nissan and Suzuki $220 Service Voucher (25219672479) 
Scenic World Family Pass (252191593657) 
Australian National Maritime Museum Family Pass (252191663424) 
Carolyn’s Crazy Cleaning Voucher for 3 hours of general house cleaning 

(252191644896) 
Warilla Florist $45 Voucher (252191562770) 

All proceeds from the auction of these items will go towards the refurbishment of the 
front of our school. There are a number of additional auctions that will take place at a 
later date. Happy bidding! 

Uniform Shop News  
Open  

 
Mondays & Thursdays 
8.15—9am in the hall. 

  
Hair ties 

The lovely hair pieces that 

were being sold at the Canteen 

are now available at the Office. 

They range in price from $5 to 

$6 (correct money required as 

no change available). 

A reminder, that we have the 

new Jumpers selling for $20 

and the old Sports shirts for 

$5. 

Thankyou 

A Roberts 



Class Students Name 

KM Jordy Westra 

KM Farrah Cody 

   

KP Shay Farmilo 

KP Amber O’Leary 

   

1/2B Zoe-Lea Davis 

1/2B Oryan McCullough 

   

1/2T Robert Kinzett 

1/2T Maddison Moore 

   

2H Angela Leake 

2H Keeley Kinzett 

   

3S Max Nedelkovski 

3S Amira Kilinc 

3S Chad Darlington 

   

3/4R Kynan Burke 

3/4R Owen Newman 

3/4R Noah Carberry 

   

4/5G Scarlett Parker 

4/5G Kye Fleming 

4/5G Ella Riley 

   

5/6K Shelby Bell 

5/6K Thalia Cother 

5/6K Monica Calci 

   

5/6O Madison Newman 

5/6O Lainey Hooper 

5/6O Latrell Darr 

WEEKLY MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

To be presented at the weekly Assembly on 

Friday 4/12/15 at 12.30 pm 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Students should not enter the 
school grounds until 8.15am 
The School  Office is opened at 
8.15am  
Students must be collected from 
school by 2.40pm 
Parents must send in a note when 
students are Absent or Late. 
Notify the office of any changes to 
phone numbers or address 
Pets are not permitted on the school 
grounds  

Thank you for your continuing support 

of Lake Illawarra South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 



CREATIVE WRITING - WEEK 9 

In Creative Writing we have been imagining what could be inside a cave. 

This is part of Riley’s writing from 4/5G:- 

One dreedful day I was hiking in the woods. Next to me I heard a whisper coming from a small entrance to a cave. Suddenly I had 

the strangest urge to crawl in. As soon as I got inside someone grabed me by the back of the shirt a started to drag me on the hard 

floor. They threw me onto the floor. 

 

Awesome work!!! Mrs K Hendriks 

URGENT NEWS - BUS TRAVEL 2016 

Please apply online at transportnsw.info/school-students if  your child in 2016, requires bus travel and will be in Grade 3, 

Grade 7, Kindergarten or is applying for travel for the first time. 

The school requires your completed application, so that we can verify it and send it away to the RTA for processing, in 

order for the OPAL cards to be issued by the start of school in 2016. 

If you have not sent in your downloaded application form to the school, please do so immediately, so that bus travel can 

be ready for the new year. We cannot guarantee travel on the bus if the forms are not in. 

Thank you 


